
The weather was not too favourable for photographers in January, although 

there were some wonderful sunrises, and one or two frosty mornings – let’s 

hope February will offer us something better. 

COVID rules have changed again, so please be aware of the latest regulations 

required when visiting the hall, although it does look as if rules are being 

relaxed and individual common sense is more relevant. 

Our Special PDI ‘Three of a Kind’ attracted 67 entries which was a great result. Ian 

Brash commented on each image before revisiting them to choose the top five. 

Congratulations again to Richard Milton-Worssell for winning and to John Bartlett as 

Runner-up. https://www.dorkingcameraclub.co.uk/galleries/galleries-2/  

The new PhotoEntry software is being used and I am pleased to report that all 

members seem to have mastered it. However, please be aware of any error 

messages you may see in respect to colour profiles. If in doubt, please contact 

Grant or Martin. 

Looking ahead, please upload any images you have that we can use for our 

fun evening with Reigate CC on ‘Match a PDI’ evening in March. Send us fun, 

wacky, clever, weird . . you get the idea.  

 

  
 
 

 

  

What’s On  
at a glance 
in February 

 
7th FEB  Exploring the 

Italian Dolomites on 

ZOOM 

14th FEB 
Critique Evening in 
the HALL 
 
21st FEB 
David Multon 
Competition on 
ZOOM 
 
28th FEB 
‘Conversations’ by 
David Cantor in the 
HALL 
 
  

 

  

 
7th February        Exploring the Italian Dolomites and Iceland by James Rushforth  on ZOOM 
                              James is a freelance author and photographer and has travelled extensively.  

 His talk will included stunning images from both locations and will touch on his experiences of     
climate change in the polar regions. www.jamesrushforth.com  

                               
14th February     Critique Evening 2. In the HALL 

Another chance to have some of your images critiqued by our judge, Pat Couder. Send up to three 
images, marked 1, 2, 3 in order of importance, incase we cannot get through all of them on the night.  
Club Class members are encouraged to use this evening to find out if images for future competitions 
need any adjustments.  Your mentor should be able to assist you before submitting them. 
 

21st February     David Multon Trophy Competition – on ZOOM 
Subject ‘Gardens and Garden Flowers’. The ‘brief’ for this competition will be sent to all members 
very soon. Please note that this is now a PDI competition. Hopefully we will be able to include 
prints next year. 

 
28th February     Presentation by David Cantor – ‘Conversations’ in the HALL 

Local photographer and author returns to present his unique ‘street portraiture’ photography from 
his new book, Conversations.   A fascinating insight to how he connects with his subjects and some 

of the anecdotes he likes to recall.   https://davidcantor.weebly.com/ 
 

https://www.dorkingcameraclub.co.uk/galleries/galleries-2/
http://www.jamesrushforth.com/
https://emea01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fdavidcantor.weebly.com%2F&data=04%7C01%7C%7C66d704e4e4154184f50308d9e0d4f3c3%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C637788027499012109%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&sdata=RqnTk6G6HKHHXyJW9KB3zdqkWfzll7%2B215vLVxivmDw%3D&reserved=0

